
Response to protection of human rights of detained patient,  
 
-I think the bill sufficiently protects the rights of the individual in hospital 
-as a community mental health voluntary agency accepting detained patients, it would be helpful to 
have clear guidelines in our acceptance of these patients into a non-hospital setting 
 
Otherwise I think the Bill is a much needed improvement on current arrangements. 
 


